
Australian Capital Territory 
 

Public consultation for the draft Plan of 
Management for Enclosed Sportsgrounds and 
Public Pools 2003 
 
Notifiable Instrument NI 2003-196 
 
made under the  
 
Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991, s 200 (Public Consultation) 
 
 
The draft Plan of Management for Enclosed Sportsgrounds and Public Pools will be 
released for comments on 6 June 2003.  Copies of the draft Plan of Management for 
Enclosed Sportsgrounds and Public Pools will be available for inspection during 
office hours at:  

• Environment ACT Information Centre, Macarthur House, 12 Wattle Street 
Lyneham ACT; 

• ACT Government Shopfronts;  
• ACT Public Libraries; and 
• Online at www.parksandplaces.act.gov.au.   

 
Copies will also be available from Canberra Urban Parks and Places on 6207 2500 or 
by emailing City.Management@act.gov.au. 
 
Interested persons are invited to make written comments about the draft Plan of 
Management for Enclosed Sportsgrounds and Public Pools.  Written submissions 
should be forwarded to:  

The Project Officer 
Plan of Management for Enclosed Sportsgrounds and Public Pools 
Canberra Urban Parks and Places 
PO Box 352 
Civic Square ACT 2608  
 

The closing date for submissions is Friday 8 August 2003. 
 
Interested persons are invited to attend a public meeting at: 

• Ainslie Football and Social Club at 52 Wakefield Avenue in Ainslie ACT on 
Wednesday 25 June 2003 at 7.30pm; or 

• Yamba Sports Club at Irving Street in Phillip ACT on Thursday 26 June 2003 
at 7.30pm.   

Please contact Canberra Urban Parks and Places on 6207 2500 to RSVP for these 
meetings. 
 
Maxine Cooper 
Conservator of Flora and Fauna 
4 June 2003 

Anna AnderbergHewitt
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